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This bill would have a negative impact on my quality of life, and will decrease my 

ability to enjoy daylight outside of my work hours. I work standard business hours, 

and through the winter it’s dark when I start my day and dark when it ends. If we can’t 

adopt permanent daylight savings time I would rather change clocks twice a year. 


